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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Catalyst Science Discovery Centre and Museum – Thursday 31st March 2022 
 
Our topic this Spring Term is ‘A Day in the Life of…’. Key Stage 1 are exploring the 
achievements of significant individuals including the printing techniques used by William 
Morris. We will be visiting The Catalyst Science Discovery Centre and Museum for a hands-on 
90 minute ‘Fabulous Fabrics’ workshop. During this workshop, children will learn about 
different dyes and each child will have the opportunity to dye their own piece of material, as 
well as learn the technique for screen printing. 
 
Children will also have the opportunity to explore the discovery centre and museum to 
investigate science and technology through hands-on exhibits, including film in the TV studio, 
creating a marble run and testing a scarf shooter. This will be an exciting, fun-filled, 
interactive experience for the children of Key Stage 1 and will bring our curriculum to life.  
 
We will depart from school at 9:15am and return back to school for end of day. If there is to 
be any delay due to traffic on our journey back to school, the office will let parents know via 
text or tweet. 
 
The children will need to wear their school uniform and bring a packed lunch with a refillable 
water bottle. A packed lunch provided by school can be ordered in advance from School 
Spider. 
 
The total cost of this educational visit is £10 which covers your child’s transportation and the 
workshops they will complete throughout the day. 
   
The school believes wholeheartedly in the value of theses experiences and susbidises 
whenever possible in an attempt to ensure that these opportunities are accessible and 
affordable to all.  However, the school seldom has the financial resources to pay the full 
costs.  Consequently a voluntary contribution is normally requested from parents/carers.  
Please note that without all such voluntary contributions, this visit may have to be cancelled.  
Please make payments through ParentPay by Monday 28th March 2022. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Ball, Mrs Osborn and Miss Simpson 
 
 
 


